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Three Jackson County Burglaries Spark Investigation
(KAIR)--An investigation is launched following three Jackson County residential
burglaries Monday.

Sheriff Tim Morse says two occurred in southern Jackson County--one on 142nd
Road east of U.S. Hwy 75 and the other north of 142nd Road on U Road.

He says the third happened in northern Jackson County near Jackson Heights.

The sheriff’s office is asking for the public’s assistance in identifying any
suspicious vehicles or individuals that were in these areas Monday.

If you have any information regarding the burglaries, contact the Jackson County
Sheriff’s Office at 364-2251.

To see a picture of a gold car that was spotted in the area of the southern
burglaries, visit http://jck.4unow.us/.
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